
HANDSWORTH 
NEWS 

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

Please maintain social distancing during 

drop off and collection.  Pupils and 

parents must remain socially distanced 

from those not in their household.  Please 

keep a distance of at least 2 metres.  If 

your child or anyone in your family 

presents with Covid symptoms you must 

get a test.  Children will not be able to 

return to school until a negative result is 

received.  We must keep each other safe 

and we must all play our part. 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends. 

It has been amazing to see our children and their 

families back at Handsworth.  Our school is buzzing 

with happiness and excitement and the children 

have settled in beautifully to their new routines.  We 

have been so impressed with the children’s 

enthusiasm for learning, they are so keen to show 

their teachers what they can do.   

Over the next week we will be holding Year Group 

Parent Meetings.  These will be held on Zoom and 

will be an opportunity for you child’s class teacher 

and myself to talk to you.  The time of your meeting 

will be posted on to your child’s class page.   We will 

record the meeting and post it on the website.  You 

will be able to watch the recording if you are not 

able to make the time.   

I would like to thank you all for the support you have 

given us.  Together we are a strong, supportive 

community.  Your words of encouragement mean 

so much.  As always, we welcome feedback so 

please keep us informed with how things are for 

you.   Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Nairne 



 

 

 

We have 

had 

some 

wonderfu

l art work 

painted 

over the 

summer!  

Children from Nursery to Year 

6 are reading and exploring 

the book Ruby’s Worry.  

Children are discussing the 

themes and characters.  They 

are also reflecting on how we 

deal with our own worries.  

Every year group will create a 

display in the small hall to 

celebrate the outcomes.  We 

will share photographs of 

these displays on the website. 


